
 
 

 
 
 
 
To: Mid-State Students 
From: Mandy Lang, Vice President of Student Services and Enrollment Management  
Date: March 15, 2020 
Subject:  COVID-19 Update: Class Cancellations and Important Announcements 
 
Dear Mid-State Students, 

Thank you for your patience as we navigate this ever-changing situation. We are working diligently to 
provide information and the best possible solutions for our valued students, staff and community.  As 
proactive steps amid escalating COVID-19 concerns, Mid-State will be advancing the college’s Spring 
Break in order to allow faculty and administration time to focus on finalizing alternate instructional 
formats. As of Monday, March 16, 2020, the College is canceling all academic classes and student 
events through Friday, March 27, 2020.  Those attending classes through workforce and economic 
development or apprenticeship will be notified of class status. 

At this time, we anticipate offering classes in alternative formats starting Monday, March 30, 2020 
through Friday, April 10, 2020 with exceptions for programming that does not allow for alternative 
delivery.  We will communicate with students by Friday, March 20, 2020 about how instruction will be 
delivered on a course-by-course basis.  Please be sure to check your college email regularly during this 
time.  

Mid-State campuses and services will remain open during this time, including the LiNK and SSIC areas at 
each campus.   

Thank you again for your patience. As changes rapidly occur, we will continue to share information.  The 
most up to date information can be found at https://www.mstc.edu/covid-19-coronavirus.    
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